
August 1, 2018 

 

 

U.S. Senators, 

The enclosed letter was sent to President Trump on July 9, 2018.  The letter informed President 

Trump, once again, of a medical, national and international emergency.  President Trump was 

first informed in March 2016, well over two years ago.  President Trump and his administration 

continue to ignore and cover up this emergency situation. 

The Joint Chiefs of Staff, the U.S. Attorney General, the Director of the CIA, the Director of the 

FBI, the Director of the NSA, the Secretary of Homeland Security, the Governor of Colorado 

and the Colorado Attorney General were copied on President Trump’s letter. 

All 100 U.S. Senators have also been informed regarding this medical, national and 

international emergency, and all of you also continue to ignore and cover up this 

emergency situation.  I believe your actions and your inaction with respect to this situation 

represent treason and complicity in a hostile takeover of the United States.   

I left voicemails for 89 of you on December 19, 2017 and I mailed all 100 of you a letter on 

April 2, 2018.  I enclosed another copy of that letter. 

If you will provide an email address, I will forward my other letters and documents to you 

immediately. 

The crimes being committed with this satellite weapon include mass murder and genocide.  As 

you know, there is no statute of limitation for murder and genocide is a crime against humanity.  

You can be prosecuted for the rest of your lives for covering up these crimes. 

There are millions of victims throughout the world.  Victims are owed trillions of dollars.  This 

situation could potentially bankrupt everyone with knowledge.  You are betting everything. 

You must take immediate action to get this satellite weapon locked down and to inform the 

American people.   

Thank you, 

 

 

Mike Patrick 

400 N. Park Avenue, Suite 10-B 

Breckenridge, CO  80424 

msp.denver@gmail.com 

720-320-0863 
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